Kenai Peninsula Borc' *gh
. .anning Department

MEMORANDUM
TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor C(L\ .
FROM: Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director&

DATE: February 23, 2021

RE: Ordinance 2021-08: Authoring Leases of Space at the Kenai River Center building with
the State of Alaska Department of Fish & Game and Department of Natural Resources
and Repealing Ordinance 2020-30

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject ordinance during their
regularly scheduled February 22, 2021 meeting.

A motion passed by unanimous vote (9 Yes, 0 No, 2 Absent) to recommend approval of Ordinance
2021-08.

In the ordinance please amend the last WHEREAS statement:
WHEREAS, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission at its regularly
scheduled meeting of February 22, 2021 recommended approval by unanimous
vote,

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting.









